
University of North Georgia 
Parents & Family Association Council 

FALL UNG PFA MEETING 
 

October 1, 2016 
 
 
Attending Members: 
Pete Mistr 
Rebecca Lore 
Michelle McGaughey 
John Greaves 
Virginia Greaves 
Cresta Davis 
Lisa Davis (by phone) 
Julie Shaver (by phone)  
Karen Ponder 
Kelly Dyar 
 
 
Call to Order & Welcome: 
 
• PFA President Pete Mistr called the meeting to order at 0900. 
 
President’s Report: 
 
• Pete Mistr thanked the PFA for the opportunity he had to serve as President. Pete thanked 

several other PFA volunteers, especially Karen Ponder.  
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
 
• Treasurer Michelle McGaughey presented the PFA financial report.  
 
Election of New PFA Council: 
 
• The floor was opened for nomination. No nominations were made. 
 
• Rebecca Lore made a motion that all unopposed nominations be accepted by acclimation. 
 
• Cresta Davis seconded that motion. 
 
• The motion passed by unanimous consent. 
 
• Rebecca Lore read aloud the biographies of all the candidates running for the position of Rep-

resentative at Large 
 
• Karen Ponder was elected as the Representative at Large 
 
Call for Committee Members: 



• Michelle McGaughey encouraged all PFA members to consider serving on the various PFA 
committees and noted that committee service is open to all PFA members, not just PFA Coun-
cil members. 

 
Word of Thanks from UNG: 
 
• UNG Dean Allison Paul thanked the PFA for its support and discussed how meaningful it was 

to UNG. 
 
Recruiting: 
 
• Mark Weaver discussed UNG’s goal of 250 for the next FROG class.  
 
• All PFA members were encouraged to monitor the PFA Facebook page for opportunities to 

volunteer at PFA supported events. 
 
Recognition of Student Representatives: 
 
• Julie Shaver formally recognized the PFA’s student representatives, Shalyn McGaughey and 

Katie Davis 
 
 
 
 
___________________________________ 
John Greaves, Secretary 
The University of North Georgia Parents and Family Association 


